
To: Chris Robinson Air Quality Division 

From: Gregg Rozycki EHS Coordinator Kent Quality Foods 

Subject: VN Response 

Chris, 

First, thank you Chris Robinson for your support working with us on the corrections from the email sent 

September 16, 2022. Kent Quality Foods did not realize the discrepancy. Kent Quality Foods has 

completed the permit application which has been sent out to the Lansing address provided from you to 

keep Kent Quality foods in compliance. 

A--ff:;;✓ 
Gregg Rozycki 

EHS Coordinator 

Kent Quality Foods 

(616) 648-0349 


